
UPDATE TO EMERGENCY FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 
 

 Due to the continued school closing we are extending 
our food service program through Friday, April 24, 2020.  

 
Emergency Food Service Program will be open 

at McKenzie Middle School Cafeteria, 
back door of the gym. 
80 Woodrow Avenue  

 
Breakfast/ Lunch meal can be picked up 

11:00 am to 12 noon.  
 

Drive by and meal will be delivered to your car.  
 

Free to all children, 18 years old and under.  
 

Your child must be present to receive their meal. 
 

****Please remember that we will not be serving 
any meals during our regularly scheduled Spring 

Break dates of April 6th – April 10th, 2020.  
 
 

“This Institution Is An Equal Opportunity Provider And 
Employer”  


